Public Administration Committee

From:

Trevor Ruwoldt

Sent:

Monday, 24 March 2014 12:54 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Public Land Shooting

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am writing in response to a campaign held by "Animals Australia" asking by internet for support of their campaign against allowing Shooting of feral species on public land. As always the points they are pushing are completely unfounded and the angle they are pushing is akin with "There will be shooters in Kings park endangering the public". Apart from this being irresponsible rubbish and totally misleading, it is simply untrue. Shooters are wanting freedom to shoot on public lands (usually remote areas anyway) in a safe manner and WELL away from where any people are likely to ever be. I find it amazing that these idiots ever get a following at all, given the unrealistic line they constantly push on a subject they know absolutely nothing about. If they had it their way, we would have a rescue centre for Feral Foxes, Rabbits, Pigs, Feral Cats and every other Feral nightmare our great country is plagued with. Please listen to reason on this and not the over emotional, factually unsound arguments put about by a bunch or raving loonies. Thank you and best regards, Trevor Ruwoldt

Sincerely,

Trevor Ruwoldt